
 

 January Newsletter 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

Happy New Year everybody! I hope that you had a wonderful Christmas and time together.  

 

Hilton Lane Free Uniform Shop 
The school council have been working hard to arrange a free uniform shop available to all 
families. This is situated in the main entrance corridor and there are a range of sizes of 
recycled uniform available. Recycling is good for the environment and the bank balance! 
Please pop to see the ladies at the office who will direct you to the uniform shop, no 
questions asked. Well done to the school council – what a fabulous idea!  
 

 

 
Music 
Last term, Y3 and Y4 learnt to play the recorder (we decided not to send these home – you’re 
welcome!) and they were amazing. I am sure you saw their performance on seesaw. This 
term, Y5 and Y6 will be learning the violin. I can’t wait to see what they produce. 
 
Attendance 
As always, attendance matters… today children have been awarded bronze, silver and gold 
badges to wear with pride to reflect their positive attendance in the autumn term. 
 
The attendance class winners for autumn was Year 3! They are celebrating with a film and 
popcorn this afternoon. Well done everyone.  
 
Homework 
There was a separate letter about homework, please take the time to read it. You child’s log 
on will be found in their reading record.  



 

PTFA 
There was also a separate letter about PTFA – your support is warmly welcomed.  
 
Lunches 
Reminder… order your children’s lunches. Despite the seesaw reminder there were several 
upset/ disappointed children as lunches again weren’t ordered. We cannot do this for you.  
 
New Website 
Reminder about our lovely new website which can be found: 
https://www.hiltonlaneprimary.co.uk/  
Information is being added daily.  
 
PE Kits 
Please bring in a PE kit on Monday if you haven’t already and leave it in school until half term 
break.  
 
Pupil Shout Out 
Our new school councillors who have really hit the ground running! 
 
Staff Shout Out 
To Miss Atherton, Miss Bell and Miss Cliff who have made a tremendous start with us. You 

are very welcome 😊  
 
Parent/Carer Shout Out  
A huge thank you to all the parents/carers who supported Nursery walking to and from school 
last half term. Also, to those reception parents/carers who have offered to support the 
Reception trip to the library next week – thank you!  
 
Kindest regards,  

Miss Kearsley. 

 

 

 
 

 
An average attendance of 80% 

or less across a child’s school 

career adds up to missing a 

whole 2 years from school. 
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